
Printed on: 05/04/2023 12:04:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

02/04/2023  10:54:452023/0313/P SUPC Stuart Perry Happy to support the proposal, with the exception of the air source heat pump which I strongly protest against.

My sleep is blighted by the heat pump that runs at Langtree House 19f, East Heath Road, NW3 1AJ, which 

backs on to the gardens on this side of Cannon Place; no matter what enclosures you put these things in 

there¿s a bass hum that travels long distances and through even modern double glazing.

Further I would note that for the vast majority of the day you can stand on Cannon Place and it is totally silent, 

with the exception of birds tweeting. Introducing this unit would completely ruin the atmosphere, making it 

sound more ¿industrial¿.

While this particular unit may not affect the other end of Cannon Place my fear is that approving this ASHP 

would set a bad precedent for the area.
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